
Outlook

Re: Academic Senate Confirmed Faculty Membership on Safety and Security Committee

From Coronado Barraza, Victor <vcoronado@losmedanos.edu>

Date Mon 5/19/2025 10:40 AM

To Wilkins, Penny <PWilkins@losmedanos.edu>; Gunder, Paula <pgunder@losmedanos.edu>

Cc Montoya, Carlos <cmontoya@losmedanos.edu>

Hola Paula,

Thank you for your email! Time flies!

I also want to continue serving on the Safety Committee if possible but I will also be looking for
something else.

Saludos, 

Victor A. Coronado
Spanish Faculty, Department Chair
Los Medanos College
925-473-7888

From: Wilkins, Penny <PWilkins@losmedanos.edu>
Sent: Saturday, May 17, 2025 9:35 AM
To: Gunder, Paula <pgunder@losmedanos.edu>; Coronado Barraza, Victor
<vcoronado@losmedanos.edu>
Cc: Montoya, Carlos <cmontoya@losmedanos.edu>
Subject: Re: Academic Senate Confirmed Faculty Membership on Safety and Security Committee

Hi Paula

I will be 'applying' to continue on the safety committee. 

Dr. Penny Wilkins
Business Professor
Department Chair - Business
Los Medanos College
pwilkins@losmedanos.edu
925-473-7781

From: Gunder, Paula <pgunder@losmedanos.edu>
Sent: Friday, May 16, 2025 3:06 PM
To: Wilkins, Penny <PWilkins@losmedanos.edu>; Coronado Barraza, Victor
<vcoronado@losmedanos.edu>

PaulaGunder

PaulaGunder


